Student Grievance Redressal Committee Action Report

2020-21

On 02/03/2021, a meeting of the Grievance Redressal Committee members
was held in the library hall under the chairmanship of Prin. Dr. D. R. Patil,
following the guidelines of the central and state governments in the context of
COVID-19. In this meeting, it was unanimously decided to provide internet
and computer facilities in the college's computer department for students to
take the university's online exams.

Accordingly, the committee members made internet and computers available
for students in the computer department, considering the background of the
COVID-19 virus infection and following the guidelines of the central and state

governments.
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Report of the Student Grievance Redressal Committee

Academic Year 2021-2022

During the academic year 2021-2022, on Monday, 21st February 2022, a
meeting was organized in the Department of Material Science to discuss the
repair of fans and installation of new fans in the T. Y. B. Sc. (Chemistry)
class. During this meeting, the issue of repairing and installing new fans in
the T. Y. B. Sc. (Chemistry) class was discussed. The concerned
complaints were brought to the attention of the Chief Engineer of the Civil

Works Department, and these complaints were resolved within eight days.

Thus, during the academic year 2021-2022, the work of the Student

Grievance Redressal Committee was successfully completed.
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